



To Parents/Carers of Pupils/Students

30th November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Headteacher Appointment

The Governors of Saint Cecilia's Church of England School are very pleased to announce that a new permanent Headteacher has been appointed.

Twelve applications were received for the post and after a rigorous selection process, in which a number of strong candidates were tested and interviewed over two days, Mrs Renata Joseph will become the permanent Headteacher from the beginning of the Summer term 2019.

Mrs Joseph will join us from Canons High School in Edgware where she has worked for nearly five years. She is passionate about the school and is committed to providing the most outstanding and enjoyable education possible for all pupils and students in order to bring glory to God. She will lead the school into a new and exciting future.

I hope you will also join me in appreciation and support of Miss Ann Kennedy who continues as Interim Headteacher until such time as Mrs Joseph begins as the substantive Headteacher.

With prayer and best wishes

Yours sincerely,

Revd. Greg Prior Chair of Governors